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LAST DAY OF CHIPPING FOR THE SEASON
WILL BE ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 7
Be sure to have the butt end on the curb side. If they are left in a pile,
They will not be picked up.

RULES AT THE COMPOST SITE:
Again, we are putting a reminder out that the compost site is for leaves
and garden waste only. No bags or sticks are allowed in with the leaves
and garden waste. Put the leaves and garden waste in the marked bin and
not dumped all over. This compost site is ONLY for city residents.

CITY OF CLARKS GROVE HAS A WEBSITE:
The website for the City of Clarks Grove is now live and it is still a work
in progress, so be patient with us as we get it up the way we would like it
To be. The domains for the website are cityofclarksgrovemn.com and
cityofclarksgrove.com




EAST MAIN STREET PROJECT:
The storm sewer line that was installed this summer on East Main Street
has been completed. Thank you to everyone for their patience while the
project was going on.

WINTER IS ON THE HORIZON:
We will most likely have plowable snow this year before the next
newsletter comes out. We did not really have much plowable snow last
year and we think it will be different this year. We will have to wait o
see what we get for snow. If the City or County plow the streets for
snow, residents shall remove all vehicles, campers, boats, trailers and any
other vehicles from the unplowed area on any street or highway before
6:00 a.m. the next day. If not moved, they will be towed at the owner's

expense. ‘
THERE WILL BE NO WARNING ABOUT THEM BEING TOWED.

FLUSHING HYDRANTS:
Flushing city hydrants will be flushed at a future date in October. We
will keep you posted about the date.

WELCOME TO NEW RESIDENTS:
Again, we have had a number of homes that sold quickly here in Clarks
Grove since our last newsletter and we would like to welcome all of our
new residents to our city. If you have any questions, please call Kathy
Jensen, at 507-256-8011 at the city office or call anyone of the
councilors or myself at 507-383-2190. -

HAVE A WONDERFUL FALL SEASON AND BE SAFE!

For the City Council,
Bruce Hansen, Mayor




